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Dear Draper ......... 

THE ORGANISATION OF THE NATIONAL BLOOD TRANSFUSION SERVICE 

8 October 1976 

Thank you for your letter of 1 October about which Jim Morgan spoke to you 
earlier in the week. 

As he explained, we would like to play a full part in the proposed review of 
the National Blood Transfusion Service and we have arranged with Dutton for 
Jim Morgan and our Chief Medical Officer, Dr Dick Bevan, to attend the 
preliminary office meeting on 20 October. No doubt you will send us any papers 
in due course. 

We would like a Welsh presence on both of the proposed study groups. For the 
clinical users group we had in mind Dr Bloom of the University Hospital of Wales 
Haemophilia Unit and for the organisational study Jim Morgan from here and 
Dr B Bevan the director of the BTC for Wales. 
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